
Dates to Remember  
 
September 
Tues 25-Book Week Parade & Book Fair 
Thur 27-Excursion NERAM/Aboriginal Keeping 
Fri 28- Last Day Term 1 
October 
Mon 15- First Day Term 2 
Tues 30- Playgroup 
November 3 
Halloween Treasure Hunt 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Principals message 
 
Welcome to Week 9!   
 
The students continue to work hard and our year 
3-6 students have written fantastic, convincing 
persuasive texts.   
 
Students are looking forward to the Book Parade 
and the Neram Excursion.  All the children are 
enjoying learning sprinting skills as well as discus 
and shotput skills in sport lessons.   
 
Thankyou 
 
Linda Frizell 
Principal 
 
 

 
Student of the week 
 
Student of the week is an award given to one of 
our students who has covered all areas of being an 
excellent school citizen, this includes trying very 
hard in all areas of learning, impeccable manners 
and respect for others. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Book Parade and Book Fair 
 
We look forward to students dressing up as their 
favourite book character next week.  Families are 
welcome to attend the parade and books will be 
available for purchase.  If attending can parents 
please arrive by 12 noon, we will then have the 
parade at approx 12.15 and then books will be 
available for purchase at 12.45.  Families are then 
welcome to enjoy their own family picnic in our 
beautiful surrounds! 
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Regular Events 
 
Tuesday (alternate) – Play Group 
Tuesday-Shop lunch orders 
Wednesday- Tennis/Library 
Wednesday/Thursday- After school Bus run 
Thursday- Shop lunch orders 
Thursday-Scripture  
 
 
 
 

  Student of the Week 
 
           Bella

 
 



 
Healthwise Presentation 
 
Today we welcomed Ms Leticia from Armidale 
Healthwise who gave us a presentation on hygiene. 
She showed us how to wash our hands properly and 
other hygiene tips.   We were given activities to do 
which included how to give and receive 
compliments! 
 

  
 

 
 
Sporting Schools 
 
Unfortunately we have been unsuccessful in our 
application for the Sporting Grant for Term 4 
2018.  This means we will not have tennis lessons.  
On a positive note we have been assured that the 
grant will be available again in Term 1 2019. 
 
Playgroup 
 
The playgroup session provided by Gabi Gubun for 
Tuesday October 16 has been cancelled due to a 
conference.  Instead they will attend our school 
for playgroup on Tuesday October 30. 

 
After School Bus run 
 
It will not be feasible to conduct the after school 
bus run into Armidale in Term 4.  Families will need 
to make other arrangements. 
 
 
Swimming Lessons Term 4 
 
We are just waiting for confirmation from James 
Harwood, but again this year the students will 
attend swimming lessons with qualified instructors 
at the TAS swimming pool.  Days and times to be 
confirmed. 
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